4 proposed turbines at Shalcombe, Yarmouth, PO41.
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From: Prince, Andrew —

Sent: 15 July 2006 11:56
To: Planning - Enquiries
Subject: 4 proposed turbines at Shalcombe, Yarmouth, PO41.

Ref your letter of 12th June. Your ref P/01400/06 - TCP/27774

Apologies for the delayed response.
C&W have no objections to this proposed development.

Andy Prince

Senior Planner - Netwark Planning
Frequency Spectrum Planning
Cable & Wireless

Direct Dial: +44 (0)1344 70 4661
Comnet: 60 - 4661

email:

www.cw.com <http.//www,.cw.com/>
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